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Office of the President 
January 27, 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

KLEBERG FOUNDATION GIFT 
 

Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a gift of $100,000 from the Robert J. 
Kleberg, Jr. and Helen C. Kleberg Foundation of San Antonio, Texas, to support the ovarian 
cancer screening program in the College of Medicine. 
  
Background:  The Kleberg Foundation is providing the gift to support early detection of ovarian 
cancer through the ovarian cancer screening program at UK.  The program, established in 1987, 
provides screening services for the early detection of ovarian cancer, the fourth most common 
type of cancer found in Kentucky women.  The Kleberg Foundation has been a generous 
supporter of programs in the Colleges of Medicine and Agriculture. 
 
 


